
At a Meeting of the Dean of Guild
and Assessors held in the Room
off the Guild hall on the twenty
eighth day of March Eighteen hundred
and Sixty
present 8 members
The Dean of Guild mentioned that
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Professor Swinton the Reporter appointed by the Court
of Session on the proposed scheme of the Morgan
Hospital had proposed a Board of Directors consisting
of twenty in number, the Dean of Guild being to
be a Governor ex officii. That at a Meeting of the
Committee of subscribers for the expenses of vindicating
the Public interest in Mr Morgan’s settlement he had
moved that in addition to the Dean the Guildry
should have the privilege of returning two Guild
Brethren to the proposed Board, of all which
the Meeting cordially approved and returned thanks
to Mr Hean for the exertions thus made by
him for his attention to the interest of 
the Guildry in these matters.
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